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The Association of Oregon Counties Support HB 2447 and HB 2448 

 

The Association of Oregon Counties (AOC) support extending the sunsets on the Residential 

Energy Tax Credit and Energy Incentive Programs. AOC supports the provisions in HB 2447 to 

cap the tax credit incentives for category one alternative energy devices at 50%, provide 

rulemaking authority and allows the Oregon Department of Energy (ODOE) more flexibility in 

offering incentives. AOC also supports all the provisions spelled out in HB 2448. AOC agrees 

that ODOE should have the ability to require  recertification  of  eligibility  for  the tax  credits  

and  that they have the authority to  require  project  owners  to  enter into  performance  

agreements. 

 

AOC believes that these are two worthy tax credit programs and urges your support for HB 2447 

and HB 2448. 

 

For more information on AOC’s position please contact policy manager, Mark Nystrom 

(mnystrom@aocweb.org/503-585-8351) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


